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Comments: | understand that proposed changes will have the effect of increasing grazing on National Forests.
I'm shocked that anyone would propose this. Commercial beef producers have had "free range” for generations,
and there is no need for more beef on the market. Presumably whoever proposed the increases does not care
that the cattle pose an environmental threat, besides the threats to wildlife when cattle owners force federal
agencies to make their cattle safe by killing native carnivores. This whole situation is just crazy. Please put a
stop to it now.



